
Dear Public Testimony, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. At this time, as you head into getting ready for 
FIFA, is it really the time to cut funding to transportation of any kind. We need to consider that 
multi-modal transportation is going to be required for FIFA as well as for the citizens of the entire 
Metro area. 
 
Regards,  
Ann Plautz  
5001 NE Davidson Rd 
Kansas City, MO 64118 

 

 


